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March 6, 2012

Chairman Todd A. Snitchler

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street

Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793

Re:
In the Matter of the Application of Columbus

Southern Power Company and Ohio Power
Company for Authority to Establish a Standard

Service Offer Pursuant to §4928.143, Ohio Rev.

Code, in the Form of an Electric Security Plan.

In the Matter of the Application of Columbus
Southern Power Company and Ohio Power
Company for Approval of Certain Accounting
Authority

Dear Chairman Snitchler:

American Electric Power

Case No. 11-346-EL-SSO
Case No. 11-348-EL-SSO

Case No. 11-349-EL-AAM
Case No. 11-350-EL-AAM

Ohio Power provided notice to the Commission of its intent to modify its
original application in the above dockets yesterday on March 5, 2012. This letter is
intended to inform the Commission that in the coming weeks Ohio Power intends to
hold a meeting for interested parties to provide public input on that modified request.
Ohio Power is currently determining the best date and venue for that meeting and
will update the Commission in this docket when the arrangements are finalized.

Matthew J. Satterwhite
Senior Counsel

Cc: Parties of Record
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